PGA WEST.
RESIDENTIAL ASSOCIATION, INC.

Call for Candidates — PGA WEST Residential Association Board of
Directors

December 28, 2020
Dear PGA WEST Residential Association Owners,

There will be 3 open positions on the Board of Directors at the upcoming
election, which will take place at the Association's Annual Members' Meeting
on Saturday April 24, 2021 at 9:00 AM.

The three incumbent board members (Gavin Schutz, Carol Nolte, Kenn Ulrich)
have indicated they will be running for reelection.

If you would also like to be considered for candidacy, please complete the
Board of Directors' Nomination Application. The completed application must be
provided to the Association office on or before Friday, January 29th 2021 at
5:00 PM.

Please note that eligible candidates must fulfill the requirements outlined on
the next page. Additionally, the expectation is that if elected, a candidate be
able to attend Board Meetings and be willing to serve on an Association
Committee.

Please click here to see the qualifications, Nomination Application Form, and
Association’s Election Rules.

If you are interested in being a candidate for the 2021 PGA WEST Residential
Association Board of Directors' election, we look forward to hearing from you
by Friday, January 29th, 2021 at 5:00 PM. If not, we look forward to seeing
you at the Annual Members' Meeting.

If you have any questions regarding the nominating process, please contact
Kelly McGalliard at the Res 1 office during business hours (760) 771-1234
extension 15.

Respectfully,
PGA WEST Residential Association Board of Directors

—



https://files.constantcontact.com/5875818a001/de1ab30d-7c47-40bc-a820-c7f17eae8c6a.pdf
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